
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 August 2006 

3. LYTTELTON POOL REDEVELOPMENT 
 
 Lyall Matchett, the Sports Facilities Adviser, updated the Board on the progress of the Lyttelton Pool 

Redevelopment.  A revised plan was tabled at the meeting. 
 
 The Board received the information and requested that staff provide information about suggested 

painting schemes to the Board in the future. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


